
Guitar Hero Service Bulletin
Date: 2/26/09
To: Service and Parts Managers
Reason: Software Version 0.3.9 and Hardware Update
Games Affected: S/N 1022,1023,1026,1027,1028,1029,1030 & 1041

Raw Thrills Engineers have made some changes to the Guitar Hero games. You will receive today 2 
fret covers, 1 restore disk 0.3.9 and 1 operators manual.

Please remove the existing fret cover and replace with the one provided and run the updated software 
restore disk.

 If you have any questions please contact me.

Thank you

George Angermeyer
Betson Enterprises
201-438-1300 x3331
Gangermeyer@Betson.com  

Remove the 6 screws holding the fret cover plate to the guitar 
body. Remove the fret cover and replace with the new fret cover. 


